
Parents Association of the Bronx High School of Science 

General Meeting 

January 19
th

, 2011 

 

PA President Anne Reingold opened the meeting at 7:15 and made several 

announcements. 

 

The Minutes of the December 2011 meeting were approved. 

Anne introduced Martha Stratis, freshman parent, who then spoke of her qualifications to 

become treasurer. A motion was made for her to become treasurer and she was approved 

as was Carey Barclay for assistant treasurer. 

 

Announcements:  
Winter College Night for juniors and sophomores will be on February 7. Attendees will 

hear from Admissions and Financial Aid Officers from Hamilton College, Pomona 

College, Georgetown University and Rensslaer Polytech. 

 

The Next PA meeting will be on February 9, Attendees will hear important information 

on course selection as well as from the department assistant principals. 

 

Miguel Chavez made the announcement that the newsletter will b going green and 

therefore will be electronic only. Anyone interested in writing for it should contact him. 

 

Cary Sheren made the announcement that there are many positions open on the various 

auction committees. Those interested should contact her. 

 

Principal Valerie Reidy spoke about the eight Bronx Science Intel semifinalists. The 

entire Bronx Science community should be proud. Seniors have received their Early 

Decision notifications.  

 

Special Presentation 

The College Office presented an overview of the College Process. Darby McHugh, 

College Coordinator and Denise Longano, College Advisor, spoke and a Q & A 

followed. 

 

      --Sarah Stern, Co-Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


